
 

 

 

Statement on sexual violence and sexual harassment between children in schools 

 

At William Alvey we are aware of the importance of:  

 

• making clear that sexual violence and sexual harassment is not acceptable, will never be tolerated 

and is not an inevitable part of growing up;  

• not tolerating or dismissing sexual violence or sexual harassment as “banter”, “part of growing up”, 

“just having a laugh” or “boys being boys”; 

 • challenging behaviour (potentially criminal in nature), such as grabbing bottoms, breasts and 

genitalia and flicking bras and lifting up skirts. Dismissing or tolerating such behaviours risks 

normalising them; and 

 • understanding that all of the above can be driven by wider societal factors beyond the school , such 

as everyday sexist stereotypes and everyday sexist language. This is why a whole school approach 

(especially preventative education) is important and very much a part of our school values: 

 

RESPECT 

TOLERANCE 

ASPIRATION 

RESILIENCE 

 


